
As a Valley County property owner and Professional Geologist in Idaho I fully support the Stibnite 

Project. I have toured this area in person and attended the latest workshop in Boise that answered 

our questions. Perpetua Resources plan will make immediate improvements to the region's 

drainages. In terms of critical minerals this is the only known US source of antimony. I do not think 

China is our friend when it comes to our economy and critical minerals. It is a fact that we have to 

mine minerals where we find them, and this is where we find antimony. 

This project will help Idahoans with needed jobs and local opportunities. I hope the Stibnite Gold 

Project will be allowed to move forward utilizing Burntlog Road.  

As the U.S. Forest Service and other state and federal agencies review the 2021 Modified Mine Plan 

and determine the course of action, I encourage you to consider the positive benefits Perpetua 

Resources will have on Idaho, especially now that the company has reduced its environmental 

footprint and made further improvements to water quality as was shown to us at the latest 

workshop in Boise. This truly is a win-win opportunity for Idahoans and the environment. After years 

of careful scrutiny by regulators and the community, it is time for us to make these benefits a reality. 

Best regards 

Keith Nottingham 


